
 
April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro                              The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chair                                                               Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations                   House Committee on Appropriations  
H-307 The Capitol                          1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515                                              Washington, DC 20515 
  
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 

I am requesting funding for Library Accessibility and Training Area in fiscal year 2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Madison Heights, located at 300 West 13 
Mile Road, Madison Heights, MI 48071. The funding would be used for renovating and 

expanding Madison Heights’ public library. The City is planning to build a new Active Adult 
Center at Civic Center Plaza connecting the existing library and City Hall. Funding is needed to 
include a complete renovation and expansion of the library. This project is a valuable use of 
taxpayer funds because the renovation will ensure this key public service remains accessible for 

residents who depend on the library for tutoring, job hunting, computer use and social programs. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
 
 

ANDY LEVIN 
Member of Congress 


